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MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH COUNCIL MEETING HELD IN THE BLUE HAVEN CLUB, 

ATLANTIC CRESCENT, SENNEN ON FRIDAY 4TH MAY 2012 AT 7.05PM. 

 

PRESENT 

Councillors Mrs J Barker (Chairman), D Angove, P Shannon, A Thomas, M Gwennap, T Gwennap,          

A Semmens, A Tonkin and Z Nicholas. 

     

ALSO PRESENT 

Ward Councillor Bill Maddern, Mrs A Male (clerk), Mrs L Doble (Cornishman correspondent) and four 

members of the public. 

 

13-1 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were accepted from Councillor C Angove. 

. 

13-2  ELECTIONS OF OFFICERS: CHAIRMAN AND VICE-CHAIRMAN 

It was resolved to re-elect Councillor Mrs J Barker as Chairman and Councillor M Gwennap as Vice-

Chairman 

 

13-3 ELECTIONS OF COMMITTEES AND NOMINATIONS OF REPRESENTATIVES 

 The Burial Committee currently comprised Councillor Mrs J Barker (Chairman), T Gwennap, A 

Semmens and D Angove. It was resolved that the representatives would remain unchanged. 

 Representative on Harbour Commissioners remained as Councillor C Angove. 

 Councillor Mrs J Barker remained the representative to PAROW. 

 As Police Liaison meetings were no longer held, there was no need for representatives. 

 It was resolved that the Chairman and Councillor  Z Nicholas would be the representatives to 

West Penwith Town and Parish Forum.  

 It was resolved that Councillor A Thomas would be the representative to Sennen Village Hall 

 

The Chairman expressed her thanks for all the support that she had received from the councillors during 

her first year as Chairman and to Councillor M Gwennap for taking the chair in her absence. She also 

thanked Ward Councillor Bill Maddern and the clerk. 

  

The meeting concluded at 7.06pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman 

1st June 2012 

 

 


